

Mukkoottuthara P. O., Pathanamthitta Dist., KERALA - 686510 Phone: 04735 264388, Cell (School): 9495 515977 Email: Ifpskollamula@gmail.com, Ifpsprincipal@gmail.com www. littleflowerkollamula.com

CBSE/930190/2025-26/001/IN/07.09.2025

Subject: Reopening of School after Onam Vacation

Dear students and parents,

I hope you all had a wonderful break and enjoyed the festival of Onam with your family and friends. I am pleased to inform you that the school will reopen after the Onam Vacation on Monday 08.09.2025.

All students are expected to report to school on time with their complete school uniform and necessary books and materials. Students should come prepared with their holiday homework and assignments if anything was given to them. Dear parents, please ensure that your child attends school regularly and punctually to avoid any academic disruptions. The school uniform, textbooks and other necessary materials should be in order.

We look forward to welcoming you all back to school and working together to make the remaining academic year successful and enjoyable.

Best Wishes,

Rev. Dr. Suresh Thomas Madappattu Principal, Little Flower Public School

Principal
Little Flower Public School
Kollamula, Mukkoottuthara